
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

NORTH AVENUE AND SCHMALE ROAD 
TAX INCREMENT FINANCING (TIF) DISTRICT 

JOINT REVIEW BOARD 
 
 
 Notice is hereby given to all interested parties that a meeting of the Joint 

Review Board for the North Avenue and Schmale Road Tax Increment Financing 

District will be held on Tuesday, December 8, 2020, at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting 

will be held electronically and is accessible to the public through registration on the 

Village’s web site at carolstream.org. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
       VILLAGE OF CAROL STREAM 
   
 

      By: Sherry Craig 
        Deputy Village Clerk 


